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Guy Barnett, Liberal Member for Lyons 

 

Supporting veterans in Spring Bay 
The Hodgman majority Liberal Government recognises the valuable contribution of Tasmania’s 

service men and women and is committed to supporting veterans and ex-serving members in 
Tasmania. 

  

I was honoured to visit Spring Bay RSL sub-branch on 13 September to see firsthand the new 

mowing gear and kitchen appliances recently purchased thanks to a $7,500 grant from the 

Hodgman majority Liberal Government. 

  
The new equipment will help the RSL provide valuable assistance, support and advocacy for 

veterans and their families in the Spring Bay community.  

  
The Hodgman majority Liberal Government has been a proud and enthusiastic supporter of 

servicemen and women, their families and the RSL branches around Tasmania and we will 

continue that unwavering support into the future. 

 


